
October 15, 2019 
 
 
 
 

 
 

JUNIOR HIGH BASKETBALL COACHES 
 

 Notice is hereby given that the Port Allegany School District is receiving 

letters of application for the supplemental positions of Boys’ Junior High 

Basketball Coach and Girls’ Junior High Basketball Coach for the 2019-2020 

winter sports season. 

 Compensation will be in accordance with Schedule B of the Professional 

Agreement.  Candidates must possess or be eligible to obtain Act 34, 151 and 114 

clearances. 

 Persons wishing to be considered for the position should send written 

application, resume, and background experience to Gary M. Buchsen, 

Superintendent, Port Allegany School District, 20 Oak Street, Port Allegany, PA, 

16743, or email to gbuchsen@pasdedu.org.  E.O.E. 

 

 

 


